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Summary:

Undersecretary Ball outlines for President Kennedy the reasons why assisting the French
nuclear program is not in America's interests. It suggests that De Gaulle would only
accept assistance if there were no political conditions attached, and to do so would
jeopardize US interests in Europe and NATO.
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